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Brian HolmshawMAKE YOUR VOTE COUNT ON 6TH MAY

I have been working alongside your Green 
Party councillors Kaltum Rivers and Angela 

Argenzio for the last two years. 
  We continue to work hard for local communities 

year round and keep you informed by reporting back 
in regular newsletters. I hope you will vote for me.”  

Brian Holmshaw

Brian Holmshaw is the 
Green candidate here in the 
May 6th council elections. 
Brian is a community organiser 
and part-time Further Education 
teacher also known for city-wide 
heritage protection work.
Brian says: “I was born and grew up 
in Crookesmoor and my children 
attended secondary school in the 
ward. 
“I know how poor air quality, multiple deprivation and bad housing 
conditions impact people’s daily lives and I want to improve that. 
“My community organiser work for Shipshape  involved actively 
promoting health walks and food sustainability issues in Broomhall. Green 
councillors will prioritise a climate emergency action plan for Sheffield.”
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CLLR KALTUM RIVERS

*Graph shows the 2019 Local Election result.



get in touch

CLLR kaltum rivers

07776 160 390

kaltum.rivers@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

@KALKAOSMAN

@

Brian holmshaw

07845 265547

holmshawbrian@gmail.com

@SheafVaHeritage

@

cllr angela argenzio 

07825 193746

angela.argenzio@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

@MSALILLA

@

follow us at: facebook.com/BroomhillSharrowVale

Councillor Kaltum Rivers helped 
partner Modeshift (modeshift.
org.uk) with Springfield School, 
Broomhall. 
Kaltum said, “Modeshift aims to 
secure increased levels of safe, active 
and sustainable travel in business, 

education and community settings. 
“I helped set up a parents group to 
support the school, who through the 
Modeshift team will promote well 
being and active travel, minimising 
the danger of driving and parking 
close to the school.”

SAFE, ACTIVE SCHOOL TRAVEL 

Residents in the BBEST 
(Broomhill, Broomfield, Endcliffe, 
Summerfield and Tapton) 
area will also vote to adopt a 
neighbourhood plan on May 6th.
BBEST (Bbest.org.uk) have done 
amazing work over many years in 

developing a shared vision to shape 
the development and growth of these 
local areas in years to come. 
Greens councillors have supported 
this work throughout and we urge 
you vote Yes!

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN REFERENDUM MAY 6TH - SAY YES!

YOUR GREEN COUNCILLORS : HERE ALL YEAR, NOT JUST AT ELECTION TIME

HOW TO REGISTER FOR A POSTAL VOTE
At the beginning of January, 
the government announced 
that local elections will still go 
ahead in 2021.
However, there will be people who 
feel they will not be able to vote in 
person on May 6th.
But you can still make sure you vote 

in these elections by requesting a 
postal ballot paper. 
To register for a postal vote you 
need to fill in an application form. 
You can request one by:

0114 273 4093
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